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         75 Cottingham Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2V 3B5 

       Phone: 204-338-7937 •  Fax: 204-663-8481 

Email: collicutt@7oaks.org 

     PRINCIPAL: Jamil Mian 

@Collicuttschool75 

Important Dates 2023 - 2024 

December 22nd -  Last Day before Winter Break April 12th - School PD Day -  NO CLASSES 

January 8th -  Classes resume for the New Year May 20th - Victoria Day - NO CLASSES 

January 15th -  School PD Day  -NO CLASSES June 7th - Division Wide PD - NO CLASSES 

February 2nd - Divisional Wide PD - NO CLASSES June 28th - Last of School 

February 19th - Louis Riel Day - NO CLASSES  

March 15th - Celebration of Learning (Parent/Teacher Meetings - Term 2) 

- NO CLASSES 

 

March 22nd - Last Day of Spring Break  

April 1st  - Classes Resume after Spring Break Please visit our  school  website for more updates. 

Hearing Screening on December 11 and 12 

All Kinders, Grade 1, and new students to Collicutt School will be screened.  

You will only be notified with results if your child requires further screening.  

Dear Families 

Term 1 of this school year is already finished.  We 

are looking forward to seeing all of you this week 

Thursday and Friday for our Parent/Teacher 

meetings.  This will be a great opportunity to    

Celebrate the Learning that your child has done 

this term.  
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We have been very busy this month. We had a guest teacher from Jump Math teaching us geometry.  

We had some fun fraction measurement activities, and a visit from a Manitoba Legislative Building 

representative to teach us about the government and we had a mock election.  We are also really  en-

joying buddy reading with the younger students in our school. 

MUSIC 

We have been busy in the music room!  The Kindergarten students  continue to explore the   
instruments and have enjoyed playing Hoop Conductor. They can only play when the conductor 
is standing in their hoop. The Grade 1 students are composing their own song based on the 
book "You Hold Me Up" by Monique Gray Smith and Daneille Daniel. Soon we will be able to 
add instruments as well! The Grade 2-3 classes are exploring new rhythms and the Grade 4-5 
classes have brought out the recorder! 
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